Mark Bailez

From: Bob Berry

Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2012 11:31 AM
To: Mark Bailey

Cc: Duane Edward Braunecker

Subject: One Smelter Close Information

Mark, FYI, As a follow up to our conversation this morning, | reviewed the analysis that Duane Braunecker provided and
| confirmed that if one Smelter were to close we could lay-up the Wilson unit and Comply with CSAPR without building
the Wilson FGD and the Green SCR. If we ran the other units at 100% capacity factor we would be required to purchase
some allowances and the volume would be within our variability limit.

Bob



